
NJ Motor Vehicle Commission 

 
Facilities remain closed through April 27, 2020. Online services continue to operate. All 
driver licenses, non-driver IDs, vehicle registrations, and inspection stickers expiring before 
May 31 have been extended two months. Most renewals, replacements, address changes, 
etc. can be processed at state.nj.us/mvc/ 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0010ZbEHCnZx-e0x9wt_9VfBNDniHRsuAf9bwPu9TeetXr6Pik9oYaHfVjifO48wp-8u4-5DybbBq1CXPB8SYRKAZd11xgsg3V6kgmxWaVBGjT_v3WrxT-o5rx6kNlnbcGb0nATx80PAUlpFXjoulmlOw==&c=uJN7XyFE53piw23fI7a9PONAC0TkCF8pGmqF29wPRbjVgh8lKwqF7Q==&ch=Du5joKPVeWQjtqoGR-_2M4U_33WBoW4dAZPIhjJTkLlINEwq4zs7gw==

